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City of Philadelphia 

 
NOTICE 

 
Cancellation of Public Hearing  

 
                 
                 
 
The Committee on Education of the Council of the City of Philadelphia has cancelled the 
Public Hearing on Monday, March 12, 2012, at 1:00 PM, in Room 400, City Hall, to hear 
testimony on the following items: 
 
120029  Resolution authorizing the Council Committee on Education to conduct hearings 

to examine the Philadelphia School District's discipline policy and the recent 
report "Zero Tolerance in Philadelphia" by the Advancement Project and Youth 
United for Change, which documents the negative and disproportionate effect of 
zero tolerance discipline policies on poor and minority students. 

 
120088  Resolution calling on the City Council Committee on Education to Hold Hearings 

on Changes in Schools and Their Impact on Neighborhoods in Which they 
Reside. 

 
 
 
 

Michael A. Decker 
Chief Clerk 

 


